
Delivering excellence, opportunity and success in an innovative and caring environment 

 
18 May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The annual Years 5 and 6 excursion scheduled for Wednesday 13 September to Friday 15 
September was going to cost $365.00 per student to attend. Thanks to our P&C who are 
contributing $20.00 for all student annual excursions, we are able to confirm that the cost will now 
be $345.00. 
 
Thank you to those who have already sent in their deposit or started to make payments. Anyone 
who has already paid the full amount is asked to contact the school office to arrange a refund of 
$20.00. 
 
Please be aware that full payment must be made by Friday, 8 September (Week 8 Term 3).  Some 
financial assistance is available through the school, if the cost of the excursion is preventing your 
child attending, PLEASE do make an appointment to come and discuss ways that we can assist 
you financially. 
 
This is a wonderful experience for your children and is tied closely to the HSIE unit being studied on 
democracy. 

 
Yours in Education 
 
Joanne Seidel      Craig Allibon 
EXCURSION COORDINATOR    PRINCIPAL 
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